
   

  
  

Chairman of the IC of Russia Instructs to Investigate Circumstances
of Ukrainian Shell Hitting Belgorod Oblast Territory

 

  

Today Belgorod Oblast authorities have reported that as a result of a hit of shell launched from the
direction of Ukraine, people were injured in the area of Zhuravlyovka and Nekhoteyevka
settlements. Their number and degree of bodily harm are being clarified.

Chairman of the IC of Russia Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin instructed the investigators of the Main
Investigative Department of the IC of Russia to document this shell hit on the Belgorod Oblast
territory and thoroughly investigate the circumstances of the incident, taking exhaustive measures to
identify all the perpetrators.
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